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22 Alma Street

London

NW5 3DJ

13/08/2017  21:18:502017/4219/P OBJ Liz Woodeson We live in a similar house in Alma street. Several years ago we were refused planning 

permission for a very similar roof extension. At the time I was annoyed but I have come to 

think the council is right to protect the roof lines of these streets. The rear view of 1 Inkerman 

Road is particularly important as it can be seen from the gardens of all the houses on Alma 

street and Willes  road which look up at it - and it forms part of a very pleasing row of houses 

in Inkerman which all have their butterfly roofs intact still. I think  that ground floor rear 

extensions are fine but the council should continue to protect the roof line. If one is granted 

then many more will inevitably follow. The fact that these streets are lined with little houses of 

only two stories adds considerably to the charm of the neighbourhood. Should roof 

extensions become routine it would change the character of the neighbourhood completely 

and irrevocably. I therefore urge Camden to reject this application for a roof extension.
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